
South Cove Manor at Quincy Point Rehabilitation Center

South Cove Manor Updates

Dear Family and Friends of South Cove Manor:

Over the past few days, we have had three staff members, and one resident test

positive for COVID-19 – an office staff member, a front desk staff member, a

Nurse that has recently worked on both the first and second floors, and a first-

floor resident that was recently admitted. The resident had tested negative in the

hospital prior to admission and tested negative here on the day of their

admission. It is our belief that the resident acquired the virus while at the hospital,

and that there wasn’t enough of a viral load to test positive until this morning. The

resident remains a room by themselves and will continue to be quarantined for

the next 10 days.

While we do not think any of these cases are related to one another, we felt it was

important to let all of you know that we will be implementing our outbreak testing

protocols in the building. This will involve testing all potentially exposed residents

and staff every three days for the next week. In addition, while conducting

outbreak testing, we are required to keep residents that are potentially exposed

on their courtyards. This means that we are not permitted to have large group

activities where potentially exposed residents are interacting with those residents

that were not potentially exposed.

We will keep you informed should any additional positive cases arise and would

ask that any visitors that are immunocompromised refrain from visits during this

period out of an abundance of caution.
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Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me,

or Li Chen, our Administrator.

Thank you again for placing your trust in South Cove Manor.

Sincerely,

William J. Graves

President & CEO

中華頤養院更新

親愛的中华颐养院的家人和朋友：

在過去的幾天裡，我們有 3 名工作人員，1名居民的 COVID-19 檢測呈
陽性——一名辦公室工作人員、一名前台工作人員、一名最近在一樓和
二樓工作的護士，以及一名最近入住的一樓居民。該居民入院前在醫院
檢測呈陰性，入院當天在這裡檢測呈陰性。我們認為該居民在醫院感染
了病毒，直到今天早上積累了足夠的病毒載量才檢測出陽性。居民自己
一個房間，並將在接下來的 10 天內繼續被隔離。

虽然我们认为这些病例中没有一个彼此相关，但我们认为重要的是要让
你们所有人知道我们将在大楼内实施我们的爆发测试协议。这将涉及每
三天对所有可能接触病毒的院民和工作人员进行一次检测。此外，在进
行疫情检测时，我们需要将可能暴露在庭院中的院民留在他们的庭院
中。这意味着我们不允许进行大型团体活动，其中潜在暴露的院民正在
与那些可能没有暴露的院民互动。

如果出现任何其他阳性病例，我们将随时通知您，并要求任何免疫功能
低下的访客在此期间出于谨慎谨慎而避免访问。

如果您有任何问题，请随时与陈力或我联系。

再次感谢您对中華頤養院的信任。

真摯地，
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威廉·J·格雷夫斯
總裁兼首席執行官

Please support

South Cove Manor

請支持
中華頤養院

Click here for Donation Form

to mail a check

South Cove Manor at Quincy Point
Rehabilitation Center

288 Washington Street, Quincy, MA 02169
(617) 423-0590

www.SouthCoveManor.org
info@southcovemanor.org

If you believe you received this message in error or wish to no longer receive email from us,
please (Unsubscribing is not supported in previews).
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